

Lake Joy Elementary 985 Lake Joy Road Warner Robins, GA 31088 Phone: 478-971-2712 Fax: 478-971-2710

Dr. Tami Godman, Principal

Dr. Sandra Crow Assistant Principal Mrs. Kristin Keith Counselor **Mr. Cameron Barronton** Assistant Principal

Date

January 29, 2025

Family Notification of Student Survey

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are writing to inform you about a new student survey that will be conducted at your child's school. The survey, which will be given at Lake Joy Elementary from February 19-21, 2025, includes 27 questions. It should take students approximately 10 minutes to complete, and it asks about the quality of teaching and learning, the school environment, support for students, and how commonly students in the school face challenges (such as being bullied). Names cannot be tied to survey answers in any way, and students can skip any question. The data will help leaders improve the school.

The Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment (PPRA), 20 U.S.C. § 1232(c)(1)(A) gives you the right to review a copy of the student survey questions. You may review the survey questions at https://lor2.gadoe.org/gadoe/file/bced77a6-1e7b-4e4d-a69a-927e92d3686d/1/Georgia%20School%20Climate%20Survey Students%203-5.pdf (GA School Climate Survey Questions Grades 3-5 ENGLISH).

Additionally, you may request that the school provide a copy of the survey questions for your review.

The PPRA also gives you the right to opt your child out of participating in the survey. If you <u>do not</u> wish for your child to participate, please complete the information below, sign, and return this letter to the school by Friday, February 14.

Thank you for your cooperation, Tami Godman Principal Lake Joy Elementary

Signature of Parent or Guardian

COMPLETE ONLY IF YOUR CHILD CANNOT PARTICIPATE IN THIS SURVEY.